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           speeches of the student representative and the principal



       

  dance show of the students                 speech of the chief of the ward

            

   speech of the district chief                                Vie et Culture

               

  speech of the president “ES”       and               the deputy mayor        

             



                                    Thanks to our workers





With this last picture the students of Kansounkpa send a warm 
“THANK YOU! and at the same time an invitation to Germany and ask 
all supporters to visit them here in Benin and see the kind of impact 
their help is creating. They are eagerly awaiting their visit.

I also thank all friends for the continuous support. Together we change
the world every time a little bit. Just like in the story that a friend 
wrote for me:



After a storm, a little boy takes a walk at the beach and sees the many
starfish that the sea had washed up on. He bends down, picks up one 
and throws it back into the sea. Then he takes the next one and 
throws it back into the sea as well. A man watches the boy. After a 
while he speaks to the boy and says: “What kind of difference does it 
make if you keep throwing one by one into the sea? Look at how many
starfish are lying around. ” The boy looks at the man, then at the 
many starfish on the beach. Then he bends down and picks up 
another starfish. He replies to the man: "For this one - everything will 
change." and throws it back into the sea.

Astrid Toda


